
Dear families, 

 

Thank you all for all your help this week!  I love all of the pictures that the children 

have drawn!  This week we have all been learning about Goldilocks and the three bears.  

The children have loved making porridge, painting Goldilocks with pasta hair and 

retelling the story. 

In phonics this week we have learned the sounds 

 

i              n                 m             d 

 
Please practice these at home. 

For home learning this week we would like the children to have a go at ordering 

three toys by size!  From smallest to largest or even in the bath look at 

exploring containers by how much water they hold.  You could always take a 

photo and stick it in! 

As always all home learning is designed to support school learning and we hope 

they enjoy the activity.  We like the books to be brought in by Thursday, but it 

would be great to have them every day just in case we have a spare minute to 

hear readers! 

Many thanks, 

The ReceptionTeam 

NB. On Tuesday we will be opening at 8am for you to ask us any questions and 

see their learning journies so far. However we do need you to be responsible for 

your child until 8.30am.  we will also be available after school until 3.30pm. 

 

 


